
As part of Transport Scotland’s community engagement on the A90/A937 Laurencekirk Junction 
Improvement Scheme, a public exhibition is being held at:

St Laurence Hall, 
7 Conveth Place, Laurencekirk, Kincardineshire, AB30 1AD
on Monday 30th October 2017
between the hours of 12 noon - 7pm

This exhibition will allow locals and road users to see and comment on the options under 
consideration for the A90/A937 Laurencekirk Junction Improvement Scheme. Representatives 
from Transport Scotland and its design consultant will be on hand to discuss the options on 
display and answer any questions on the scheme.

Details of the scheme can be found at:

https://www.transport.gov.scot/projects/a90-laurencekirk-junction-improvement-scheme/
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